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Dear Dr Knapman 

Please find enclosed a subsequent letter from Miss Windsor relating to her mother, 
Mrs M Windsor, Sultan Ward, Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

I think it might be appropriate to ask Portsmouth Hospitals to provide us with a report from 
their viewpoint and I wondered whether you would like to request this or if we, the Trust, 
should do that. I will ring you on Monday 16th October 2000 to discuss. 

My apologies, I realise you have just returned from annual leave. 

Yours sincerely 

Fiona Cameron 
Divisional General Manager 

EriC. 


